Exhibit D

The following notification letter was sent to impacted customers on 9-21-07.
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September 21, 2007 

RE: <Account Number> 

Dear Valued AT&T Customer, 

Thank you for using AT&T for your telecommunications needs. We value your business and want to keep you aware of changes being made that affect your service.
AT&T has decided to discontinue offering the Ameritech Network Switch Alternative Routing Service (ANSAR) to new customers or to allow changes to existing service. Consequently, effective November 15, 2007, while you may retain your service as currently configured until further notice, AT&T will accept no future requests to install new lines, make changes to your existing service, or move your existing service to a new location.
Since ANSAR was developed, AT&T has made significant changes to its network resulting in greatly improved network security and more efficient and effective disaster recovery alternatives. Consequently, the time is right for phasing out this service. 

Please contact me if you have questions or concerns about this decision, or your service. I can be reached at (614) 789-8680. 

Thank you for choosing AT&T. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Dieckhoner 

(614) 789-8680 

